
 

 
 

Logan’s Meadow Local Nature Reserve     

Public Consultation 

Cambridge City Council and the newly formed Friends of Logan's Meadow are embarking 

on a project to more than double the size of  Logan's Meadow Local Nature Reserve. This 

will contribute to Natural Cambridgeshire's 'Doubling Nature' vision. 

 

The site has potential to help address both the biodiversity and climate change 

emergencies declared by the City Council and contribute to our ambition of increasing the 

city's tree canopy cover. 

We want to know how you use the space and how you would like to see it shaped and 

maintained in the future.  For full information about how the area is currently used and our 

proposals (including plans) please go to the online consultation form using the link or QR 

code below: 

https://tinyurl.com/y28wsetn  

 

If you have any trouble using our online form, you can email comments to 

parks@cambridge.gov.uk.  

Consultation closes 20th November 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Streets and Open Spaces, Cambridge City Council 


